
 

 

 

 

 

   NOTICE 
 
 
 
COUPON PAYMENT FOR THE 7-YEAR GOVERNMENT 

BOND SG026 MATURING ON 31 AUGUST 2023 

 
 
On behalf of the Government of the 
Kingdom of Swaziland, the Central Bank 
of Swaziland is announcing the coupon 
payment of the above mentioned bond. 
All investors who are holding the bond 
should visit or call the Central Bank to 
update the register and ensure that their 
names are included in the register. The 
last day to register is 21 August 2017 and 
those whose names appear on the 
register on that day will be eligible for the 
coupon payment which will be made on 
31 August 2017. Investors are advised 
that the coupon will be based on the 
nominal amount they will be holding on 
the last day to register. 
The registration for the coupon payment 
will be made at the Financial Markets 
Department of the Central Bank of 
Swaziland situated on the 3rd Floor, 
Umntsholi Building in Mbabane. 

For further information, investors can 
contact the Financial Markets 
Department at the Central Bank.  
 
Here below are the contact details:  
Financial Markets Department, Central 
Bank of Swaziland, Mahlokohla Street.  
P.O. Box 546, Mbabane 
Tel:(00268) 2408 2144/2212/2294/2100 
Fax: (00268) 2404 8530 
 
E-mail address: 
sandilmd@centralbank.org.sz or 
gcinadl@centralbank.org.sz 
philat@centralbank.org.sz 
sabatham@centralbank.org.sz 
sandileng@centralbank.org.sz 
 
Website: www.centralbank.org.sz 

 

 

Postal address: P.O. Box 546 Mbabane, Swaziland     Phone: 2408 2000     
Physical address: Umntsholi Building, Mahlokohla Street, Mbabane   Fax: 2404 0063      
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